
In the High Court at Calcutta 
 

Notification 

 
 

No.  6206-RG                                                                                                  Dated:   30.06.2023 
 
 
 
 

This is to notify for all concerned that this Hon’ble High Court has developed a new 

software application ‘E-Gate Pass’ for public use w.e.f. 01.07.2023 to enable litigants to 

avoid prolonged standing in queues for security clearances. 

 
All are requested to visit the website of this Hon’ble Court to avail the same. 

 
 
 
 
By order of the Hon’ble the Chief Justice 

 
Sd/- 

 
Registrar General 

 


